
  

Page 1 of 1 

 

OIAD-94 

15 September 2020 

 

Troy Cornwall 

 

 

fyi-request-13363-7c543374@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

 

Dear Troy 

 

Thank you for your Official Information Act request to the Department of Conservation, 

received on 21 August 2020 in which you asked for: 

 

Minutes of the "Transport Planning Meeting" on 5 March 2020 as related to your 

earlier OIA request (20-E-0442)  

 

The following document falls within the scope of your request and is attached: 

 

Item Date Document description Decision 

1 17 June 

2020  

Demand Management Team 

Meeting Notes – 5 March 2020  

Released in full  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Damian Coutts 

Director Operations Central North Island 

Department of Conservation 

Te Papa Atawhai 

 


